

Name: _____

Listening

Activity 1. Listen and write the appropriate sound.

- Two g____ts in yell____ c____ts thr____ing sn____balls. /oa/ or /ow/
- Pr____ the kangar____ is on the m____n with a bl____ ball____n. /oo/ or /ue/
- Thr____ cl____n sh____p sl____p in a h____p. /ee/ or /ea/
- A p____ of h____y b____s and chinese ch____s and perfect p____s. /air/ or /ear/
- Suzy sn____l is pl____ing on a tr____n on a r____ny d____. /ai/ or /ay/

8

Activity 2. Listen to the audio and complete the sentences with the missing words.

A. Hello Lucy

B. Good _____

A. Can I _____ you _____ questions about what _____ like? Do you like playing _____ games?

B. Oh no, I'm good at computer _____ but I don't like computer games.

A. Okay, what about _____ are you _____ at sport?

B. _____ I'm very good at sport and I love _____

A. And do you like _____ games?

B. Yes, _____. _____.

8

Activity 3. Listen to the audio and put the sentences in the correct order?

- ☐ • I was there in the afternoon.
- ☐ • I was with my aunt, uncle and cousin.
- ☐ • What was the weather like?
- ☐ • When were you there?
- ☐ • Where were you on Saturday?
- ☐ • It was sunny.
- ☐ • Who were you with?
- ☐ • I was at the park.

9

Part one: Reading Comprehension.

Emma and her family had a wonderful Saturday filled with household chores and quality time together. In the morning, Emma and her younger brother, Ethan, helped their parents with the weekly cleaning tasks. Emma dusted the furniture and swept the floors, while Ethan took care of tidying up his toys and organizing his room. Meanwhile, their parents handled the kitchen, the mum washed the dishes, and the dad arranged them. After completing the chores, the family decided to work in their garden. Emma and her mother watered the plants, while Ethan and their father cleaned the gardening tools. It was a productive day, and once the chores were finished, the family gathered in the backyard for a barbecue, enjoying delicious food and sharing laughter and stories. Saturday was not only a day of responsibility but also an opportunity for Emma and her family to bond and create lasting memories.

Activity 1. Read the text. Circle T (True) or F (False).

- Emma and Ethan helped their parents with chores. T \ F
- Ethan arranged his wardrobe and clothes. T \ F
- After completing the chores, the family went to a restaurant. T \ F
- The family enjoyed a barbecue in the backyard. T \ F

	8
--	---

Activity 2. Answer the following questions according to the text:.

1. What household chores did Emma do?

.....

2. When did the family do their house chores?

.....

3. Who handled the kitchen chores?

.....

4. what is Saturday for according to the family?

.....

	9
--	---

Activity 3. Extract two countable and two uncountable nouns from the text.:

Countable nouns:

1. _____

2. _____

Uncountable nouns:

1. _____

2. _____

8

25

Writing

Activity 1. Look and write.





















5

Activity 2. Choose whether to use the present simple or present continuous tense to complete each sentence.:

1. The sun always _____ (rise) in the east.
2. I _____ (study) for my exams now.
3. They usually _____ (go) to the park on Sundays.
4. Look! The children _____ (play) in the garden.
5. My brother _____ (work) as a teacher in a primary school.

5

Activity 3. Complete each sentence by choosing the correct form of the verb in parentheses.

1. We _____ (visit) the museum yesterday.
2. She _____ (watch) a movie last night.
3. They _____ (play) soccer on Saturday.
4. He _____ (finish) his homework an hour ago.
5. She _____ (be) happy yesterday.
6. They _____ (be) tired after the long journey.

	5
--	---

Activity 4. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate word (some or any) and put the verb in the correct form.

1. There (is/ are) _____ apples on the table. ✓
2. There (is/ are) _____ cats sitting on the fence. X
3. There (is/ are) _____ water in the bucket. ✓
4. I don't have _____ milk for my cereal. X
5. There (is/ are) _____ vegetables in the refrigerator. ✓
6. I need to buy _____ sugar for the recipe. ✓

	5
--	---

Activity 5. Put the following sentences in the correct order.

1. saw / we / lions, / elephants / and / giraffes / many .

2. our / comfortable / in / we / stayed / safari / tents.

3. / the / park / safari / we / explored / national.

4. some / there's / for / cheese / bread / and / breakfast.

	5
--	---